
 

Highland High School Post Prom Committee 
12760 Troxler Avenue, Highland, IL 62249 

 
Dear Businesses: 
 
For more than twenty years, Highland parents have organized a Post Prom event held at the Highland High School 
gymnasium. Post Prom is designed to provide a safe, alcohol and drug free event for students. Post Prom is not a school 
sponsored event, rather it is organized and planned by Junior and Senior students and their parents. Post Prom is open to all 
Juniors and Seniors and their guests, even if they do not attend Prom. 

Post Prom will be held Saturday, April 22, 2023. Food, refreshments and activities such as: Mechanical Bull, Gladiator 
Joust, John Deer Tractors, Cornhole Toss, and more keep the students busy throughout the night. Attendance and cash prize 
drawings are also awarded at the conclusion of the event as an incentive for student participation.  

Post Prom has always been generously funded from donations received by local businesses, community organizations and 
parents. We are asking for your support for the continued success of this even. You can help by: 

 Sending a monetary donation that will be used to purchase student friendly prizes and offset expenses. (Mostly 
needed-we only charge students $5.00 per ticket to encourage attendance) 

 Donating products or services for giveaways such as: gift certificates, sporting event tickets, etc. for raffle 
donations. (Items that HS students would enjoy) 

Please consider how you may be able to support Post Prom. 

Questions can be directed to Monica Rensing (618) 781-7809 or Amy Munie (618) 410-4890. 

Please complete and return the following information 
prior to Friday, April 14, 2023. 

 

2023 POST PROM CONTRIBUTION 

I will: 

Make a cash donation that will be used to purchase student friendly prizes. ___$200   ___$150   ___$100 

                   ___$  75   ___$  50   ___$  25 

                   ____________ Other 

Donate products/merchandise/service: ________________________________________________________ 

After you return this form, a Post Prom Committee Member will call and arrange a time to pick up your 
donation or you can send to the HHS Office. 

Name: _____________________________________________Phone Number:_________________________ 

Please make checks payable to “Post Prom Committee” and return to: Highland High School, Attn: Post 
Prom Committee, 12760 Troxler Avenue, Highland, IL 62249.  If a tax form is required, please contact 
Amy Munie at (618) 410-4890. 
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